

**Global Civic Policy Society**Plaza of Nations
Suite B 100 – 750 Pacific Boulevard
Vancouver, British Columbia
Canada V6B 5E7

December 4<sup>th</sup> 2014.

Dear Alice,

Thank you for the great support you have given to the Public Salons. Lynn and I thank you for dramatically improving our social media presence. We particularly appreciate the relationships you have with the network of bloggers in the city and how many of them responded to your invitation to attend our event. Your analysis and advice on how to use each of the different social media was very useful. Thanks for your help!

Sam Sullivan Global Civic Policy Society